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South Australia 
Draft distribution determination  

2010-11 to 2014-15 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon the South Australia Draft 
distribution determination 2010-11 to 2014-15. 
 
TRUenergy, in principle, supports the unbundling of metering related charges for 
small customers to reduce the barriers to entry faced by alternative metering 
providers. 
 
However, the transition from bundled to unbundled metering charges will require 
system changes.  TRUenergy would not be able to complete these changes in the 
necessary time required between the final decision and the proposed 1 July 2010 
start date. 
 
We therefore request that the introduction of unbundled metering changes be 
delayed until 1 July 2011.   
 
Please contact me on (03) 8628 1122 if you require additional information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Graeme Hamilton 
Regulatory Development Manager 
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